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ACCOLADES AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS

Trevor Tyle Mentions SEHS in New Article
You may not be aware, but our SEHS marketing assistant,
Trevor Tyle, is also the editor-in-chief of The Oakland Post. In
this week’s issue of The Oakland Post, in honor of Disability
Awareness Month, Trevor wrote a letter from the editor titled
“Diminishing the digital divide for those with disabilities” and
mentions his experiences here with SEHS.

Since he was first hired in May 2018, Trevor has been an
incredible asset for SEHS and I’d like to thank him for his great
work.

Submitted by Julie Chapie.

IN THE NEWS

Weekly ERL Update: Celebrating National
Disability Awareness Month
October is National Disability Awareness Month. Visit the ERL
Award Books Room to find medal and honor books for the
Schneider Family Book Awards, which honor an author or
illustrator for a book that embodies an artistic expression of the
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disability experience for child and adolescent audiences. You can also search the library
catalog for books using the phrase “disability physical” or “disability mental,” and/or by the
specific names such as autism, blind, deaf, depression, dyslexia, etc. There are many
activities happening on campus from Oct. 1 through Oct. 23, as well.

BIRTHDAYS

If you do not wish to have your birthday included, contact Trevor Tyle.

ABOUT THE SEHS BULLETIN

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the wonderful

things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information about your

publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your items are

print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to publish any photos

being submitted. Please put “SEHS Bulletin” in the subject line and email your information to:

ttyle@oakland.edu.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email Trevor Tyle at ttyle@oakland.edu.

Oakland University
School of Education and Human Services

Pawley Hall

456 Pioneer Drive, Rochester, MI 48309-4482

(248) 370-3050

sehs@oakland.edu
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